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Friday 15th June 2018 

 

Worthing & Adur Eco Summit at Worthing High School 

Tuesday 26th June 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Carers of  
 

Further to the previous letter inviting your child to Worthing & Adur’s Eco Summit at 

Worthing High School. I can now tell you the three workshops: 
 

Years 1/2: 
  

 Little Things Matter – Wastebuster 

 An “Egg-cellent’ Idea – Southern Co-Op 

 Wildlife Eco Warriers – Sussex Green Living 
  

Years 3/4: 
  

 If you go down to the Woods Today – The Conservation Volunteers 

 Natural Percussion – Moving Sounds 

 Secrets of the Seashore Strandline – Steve Savage 
  

Years 4 / 5: 
  

 Safe & Sustainable Travel – Sussex Community Rail Partnership 

 Happy Hearts – Activ8 / Adur & Worthing Council 

 Footprint Game – Devine Design 
  

Please meet Miss Russell at 8.50am and collect at 3.00pm from Worthing High School, 

South Farm Road, Worthing. 
 

A reminder that your child needs to bring a bottle of water (no glass bottles or fizzy 

drinks), a snack and a packed lunch (if your child currently has free school meals 

school will provide a free packed lunch).  If you normally pay Chartwells for a school 

meal please ensure you do not order for 26th June, and provide your child with a 

packed lunch instead.   
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The E.Y.E Project along with other organisations taking part in the event, will be taking 

photographs and film at the event. Photographs and film taken on the day may well be 

added to websites and used in other ways to promote these organisations. The future 

use of photographs and film by the other organisations cannot be guaranteed by or the 

responsibility of the E.Y.E Project, or other organisations taking part in the event. 

Newspapers and local T.V. may also be present. Please can you complete the attached 

form and return to school by Thursday 21st June 2018. 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Russell  

Eco Leader 
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